Submitter: Glenn Gaither

On Behalf Of:
Committee: House Committee On Judiciary
Measure: SB1576

Keeping our forests, trails and backcountry, open to citizens, is of more importance
now than ever before in the past. The economy, stresses of daily living and our
health are all connected to nature.

Getting out for fresh air, scenery and excercise, benefits everyone.

It is the most cost effective way for working class and the poor, to recreate.

These are our public lands, we know the risks involved when we take off into nature,
and we prefer a dangerous freedom to a safe tyranny.



